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Edmund Rice (1638) Association Newsletter 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

416 Shirley Place, Valdosta, GA 31605-6422 Vol. 86, No.3 Summer 2012 
 

The Edmund Rice Association publishes the newsletter four times a year: 1) winter, 2) spring, 

3) summer and  4) fall.  The summer newsletter is devoted to the annual September reunion and 

includes a description of the program and registration information.  The other three newsletters 

include   information of more general interest to our members.  We invite all cousins to submit their 

genealogical information, newsletter corrections, items of interest, family articles and pictures, obituaries and 

queries.  Send them to our newsletter editor: Susan Berger at editor@edmund-rice.org 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                President's Column 
 

Greetings, cousins! 

I guess everyone knows by now that the US Bureau of the Census released the 1940 

census at the beginning of April, and, not only that, but released the census in the 

form of digitized images that could be (and were) immediately placed on line for the 

public to study.  Simultaneously, at least two organizations (and possibly others) 

launched projects to index the entire release.  I thought of volunteering to help with 

the indexing, but the fact is I'm too busy already. 

In any case, it is possible to look up some people even without an index, simply by 

knowing where they lived at that time, and I couldn't resist the temptation to do that.  

I started by looking for my father, who was then a brand-new PhD chemist working 

for the DuPont Company and living in a small town in southern Delaware -- small 

enough that there were only two enumeration districts.  I was lucky enough to find 

him in the first district.  There he was, boarding in a residential home along with two 

other boarders, also young professionals.  The listing showed his correct name, age, 

and place of birth, and the fact that he had been living in another state five years 

earlier, but there was a slight inaccuracy in the education column, which showed him 

with only "C4" meaning 4 years of college.  I kept on scanning and soon found the woman he married later that same year 

(who unfortunately died a year later in childbirth). 

I proceeded to look up my mother, who was then living at home in a small town in Pennsylvania.  Success again, and I 

found that the listing was entirely accurate in her case, even to the fine point of having lived in the same town, but in a 

different house, five years earlier. 

My next foray was a bit more challenging: to look for my paternal grandparents, who lived in a not-so-small town in 

Massachusetts, where, in fact, I later lived myself.  The street where they lived was one block long and extended between 

two major thoroughfares that were both chosen as boundaries of enumeration districts.  As it happened, that street was not 

included in either of the two districts that covered the similar one-block streets adjacent to it, and so I had to read through 

four whole districts before I found it tacked on as an afterthought to a non-contiguous district.  Then, after all that 

searching, I discovered that their house was not listed anyhow! 

That brief encounter sums up the census experience as a whole -- lots of useful information, some inaccuracies, and some 

gaps in coverage. 

John Chandler 

 

 

mailto:editor@edmund-rice.org
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2008 - 2009 Officers 
 

President, John F. Chandler 
183 Prospect Hill Rd., Harvard, MA 01451  

john.chandler@alum.mit.edu 

 

Vice President, George L. Rice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Edmund Rice (1638) Association 

Newsletter 
 

Send articles, corrections, member news, items of interest, 

obituaries, queries, etc. to the newsletter editor: 
 

Susan R. Berger                    email:   editor@edmund-rice.org 

 

Membership 
 

The Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc. is governed by a 

Board of Directors, of at least five members, elected at the 

annual reunion and meeting, usually held on a weekend in 

September. 

Descendants of Edmund Rice were holding reunions as early as 

1851, but it was not until 1912 that the Association was formed 

and officers elected.  Incorporation under Massachusetts law 

took place in 1934. 

Membership is open to anyone who claims to be a lineal 

descendant of Edmund Rice.  Rigorous proof is not required 

and many members have been able to ascertain their pedigree 

only after access to the books and files of other members.  

Spouses are also eligible for membership. 

 

 Annual dues, payable September 1, are: 

 Initial dues………………………$   15.00 

 Renewals: 

     Under 80 years of age…………$  15.00 

     Age 80 and above……………..$    5.00 

 Life membership…………………$200.00 

 (single payment) 
 

Checks To:  EDMUND RICE (1638) ASSN., INC.  
 

Membership Mailing Address: 
 

Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc. 

Susan R. Berger 

416 Shirley Place 

Valdosta, GA 31605 

 

Membership Email Address: 
 

srberger@bellsouth.net 

 

Address Corrections:  
 

The Post Office now forwards mail for 12 months if a member 

has submitted a forwarding address to the post office.  The post 

office also returns the forwarding address to the association for 

a .65 fee.  If a member has no forwarding address or 12 months 

forwarding has expired the post office returns the mail.  Return 

postage and re-mailing postage costs the Association nearly 

$1.50 per copy.  
 

Your help with this is greatly appreciated. 

 EDITOR’S COLUMN  
 

 
I would like to apologize to everyone for 

not producing the Spring Newsletter this year and 
for the Summer Newsletter being so late. 

 
My father-in-law passed away, my 

mother, mother-in-law and sister-in-law are very 
ill and have been in and out of the hospital all 
year and my husband has had several surgeries 
and had some complications from the surgery.  

 
 
All members with an email address on 

file with me have received this newsletter via 
email due to it being mailed out so late. 

 
Later this week, I will also be mailing the 

newsletter to all those who have indicated their 
preferred method of delivery is the US Mail. 

  
Please send your articles, newsletter 

corrections, member news, your children or 
grandchildren’s births, obituaries, family items of 
interest and any queries etc. to me at 
editor@edmund-rice.org 

Susan Berger 
 
   
 
 
 

 

Website 
Edmund Rice (1638) Association 

info@edmund-rice.org 

www.edmund-rice.org 

mailto:john.chandler@alum.mit.edu
mailto:editor@edmund-rice.org
mailto:srberger@bellsouth.net
mailto:editor@edmund-rice.org
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2011 -2012 Officers 
 

President, John F. Chandler 

183 Prospect Hill Rd., Harvard, MA 01451 

john.chandler@alum.mit.edu   

 

Vice President, George L. Rice 

940 Old Post Rd., Cotuit, MA 02635 

(508) 428-3243 

 grice99@hotmail.com  

 

Treasurer, Michael A. Rice 
201 Old Post Road, Wakefield, RI  02879 

rice@uri.edu 

 

Historian, George W. King 
264 Nottingham Road 

Williamsburg, VA 23185-5012 

 gking5@cox.net  

 

Membership, Susan R. Berger 

416 Shirley Place, Valdosta, GA 31605 

229-249-8828 

srberger@bellsouth.net 

 

Book Custodian, Michael A. Rice 

201 Old Post Road, Wakefield, RI 02879 

rice@uri.edu 

 

Recording Secretary, Dana M. Hastings 

10 Longwood Drive #111 

Westwood, MA 02090 

danamhasti@comcast.net 

 

DNA Project, Robert V. Rice 

12A Woodview Drive, Falmouth, MA 02540 

(508) 548-4960 

rvrbarre@verizon.net 

 

2011 - 2012 Directors 
 

Newsletter Editor, Susan R. Berger 

416 Shirley Place, Valdosta, GA 31605 

editor@edmund-rice.org 

 

Kathleen H. Bond, bond_k@mitchell.edu 

 

William H. Drury, wdrury@alum.mit.edu 

 

Beth McAleer, mcaleerb@bc.edu 

 

Colonel Gary H. Rice, Ret., gehr@ripnet.com 

 

Timothy L. Sanford, 

timothy.sanford@sympatico,ca  

 

Wendolin E. Wesen, 
crwesen@aol.com 
 

Pamela Speciale, pamela.speciale@gmail.com 

 

Ruth M. Brown, DIRECTOR 
EMERITA 
 

WEBMASTER, Brian C. Rice 

bchar.rice@hotmail.com   

 

 

Past Presidents  
 

1960-1963 Frederick R. Rice 

1964-1965 William H. Hoefler 

1966-1967 Ray Lowther Ellis 

1968 Edgar W. Rice 

1969 Erwin R. McLaughlin 

1970-1973 Col. Allen F. Rice 

1974 Margaret E. Allen 

1975 Charles W. Rice 

1976 Seaver M. Rice 

1977-1978 Henry E. Rice, Jr. 

1979-1980 C. Whiting Rice 

1981-1982 William H. Drury 

1983 Patricia P. MacFarland 

1984-1985 Janice R. Parmenter 

1986-1987  Margaret S. Rice 

1988-1989 Alex W. Snow 

1990-1993 John S. Bates 

1994 Alex W. Snow 

1995-1997 Frederick H. Rice 

1998-2006 Dr. Robert V. Rice

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Gifts 
 

Consider donating to the Edmund Rice Association in memory of a loved one. 

 

 

mailto:john.chandler@alum.mit.edu
mailto:grice99@hotmail.com
mailto:rice@uri.edu
mailto:gking5@cox.net
mailto:srberger@bellsouth.net
mailto:rice@uri.edu
mailto:danamhasti@comcast.net
mailto:rvrbarre@verizon.net
mailto:editor@edmund-rice.org
mailto:bond_k@mitchell.edu
mailto:wdrury@alum.mit.edu
mailto:mcaleerb@bc.edu
mailto:gehr@ripnet.com
mailto:timothy.sanford@sympatico,ca
mailto:crwesen@aol.com
mailto:pamela.speciale@gmail.com
mailto:bchar.rice@hotmail.com
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Dr. Donna Timmons made a memorial gift in memory of her late father Donald Timmons 

The ERA Database 
 

Our computer database has been and will continue to be essential for DNA studies for Edmund Rice 

descendants and the descendants of other early Sudbury families. We need your continuing support.  If 

you have not submitted your family line to us, why wait any longer?  Have Questions?  Contact our 

Historian at: gking5 @ cox.net 

 

Nine-Generation Rice Database Available on CD 
 

Your Board of Directors (BoD) agreed that we would offer the nine-generation report and 

database to our members (only).  The BoD approved a charge of $10 plus $5 shipping and 

handling for a CD-ROM containing both documents. 

 

Order by sending a request for the CD-ROM with a check or money order for $15 dollars to: 

Michael A. Rice 

    201 Old Post Rd 

    Wakefield, RI 02879-3908 

 

The BoD placed three caveats on the distribution of these documents: 

1) The information is copyrighted by the Edmund Rice (1638) Association and is restricted 

to the personal use of association members. 

2) The CDs will be available only to Association members who agree to its terms of use. 

3) The Association master database is an ongoing effort through September 2010.  If you 

find any documentable errors, please let us know! 

 

 

IN MEMORY  
Please join me in saying a final goodbye to: Donald Frances Timmons of Harrisonburg, VA and 

St. Lucie West, Fl.  Donald passed away suddenly on January 18, 2012 at the age of 89.  He is survived 

by his wife Eudrice Freitag Timmons, two daughters Carole Ott and Dr. Donna Timmons, two grand-

daughters Donna Rhoton and Pamela Ott and two great-granddaughters Fiona and Abigail Rhoton. 

    

NEW MEMBERS 
MSgt Nathan Brownhill APO, AE; Alda Kaye Wakefield, RI; Robert Perry Marlborough, CT; 

Kristina Stewart St. Catharine’s, ON, CANADA; Richard Rice Anaheim, CA; Jeanette Cossar Ocala, 

FL; Carol Belcher Ocala, FL; Andrea Wetzstein Laughlin, NV; Michelle Baldwin New Carrollton, 

MD; Julia Hofley Bloomfield, MI; Judy and Balis Dailey Schertz, TX; Larry Howe Dansville, NY; 

Benjamin Rice Keene, NH; Donna Holloway Anderson, MO; William Weirick Monroe, LA; Donald 

Carman Aptos, CA; James Fullerton Toronto, ON, CANADA; Rebecca Flanagan Ashburnham, MA; 

Rob Wood Glen Rock, PA; Douglas MacMillan Medfield, MA; Anne Ficke Bartlett, NH; Jonathon 

Normand Somers, CT; Elizabeth McArthur Aldergrove, BC, CANADA; Mark Gottfredson of 

Colleyville, TX; Gwen King Fair Oaks, TX; Charlene Lantz Greenwich, CT; Judy Toffoli Sault Ste. 

Marie, ON, CANADA; Margaret Stehle Palo Alto, CA;          

 

NEW LIFE MEMBERS 
Susanne Loetterle of Berne, NY; Neal Rice of Allston, MA; Maj. Gen. Leon Rice Southampton, MA  

 

mailto:gking5@cox.net
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MEMBERS MAKING ADDITIONAL CONTRIBUTIONS 
George McLaughlin III; Marian Wheeler; Celia Lewis; Robert K. Rice; Wallace King; Helen Bell; Ruth 

Ryser; Jane Armbruster; Patricia LaRock; Betty Wauer; Virginia Farmer; Dorothy Rice Miller; Naomi 

Hopperstad; Charles Thurlow IV; Linwood Erskine Jr.; Barbara Rice; Frances Rice; Doris Ronald; 

Adele Spidahl; David King; John Rice III; Carol Jackson; Douglas Rice; Linda Bryant; Lois Kendall; 

Creighton Nichols; Clifford Rice Jr.; Jean Danielson; David and Elizabeth Alcorn; Cheri Heeren; Mary 

Soliday; Eugene Rice; Nancy Boulter; Rodney Rice; Joella Grosser Schultz 

 

IN CELEBRATION 
 

Please join me in wishing the following cousins a Happy Birthday! 

 

“HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU” – “HAPPY BIRTHDAY DEAR COUSINS” 

  WE HOPE YOU HAVE MANY MORE 
 

July 
Marilyn Nee of Tullahoma, TN; Marlea Warren of St. Louis Park, MN; Daphne Stevens of Fiskdale, 

MA; Joanne Rice of Windsor, ON Canada; Rodger R Rice of Grand Rapids, MI; Pricilla Craig of 

Phoenix, AZ; Evelyn Jensen of Delran, NJ; LaRain Hudson of Rocky River, OH; Linda Waterkotte of 

Quincy, IL; Robin Badley of Little Rock, AR; Winona Flood of Burlington, NC; Alice McCoy of Brier, 

WA; Peter Meigs of Danville, NH; George Six of Hurricane, WV; Dr. A. David Woods of Fuengirola, 

Malaga, Spain; Larry King of Orem, UT; Virginia Rice Carothers of Centerville, MA; Carl Fritsche 

of Eatonton, NJ; Lisa Quijano of Morgan Hill, CA; Robert Lehr of Grand Prairie, TX; John Chandler 

of Harvard, MA; Stanley Thompson of Hazlet, NJ; George McLaughlin III of Fairbanks, AK; Dorothy 

Wells of Baltimore, MD; Dana Cobb of Ridgewood, NJ; Max Rice of Shoreline, WA; Virginia Farmer 

of Casselberry, FL; Robert Maxey of Salem, OR; Fay Bennett of Greenfield, MA; Winston Rice of 

Norwell, MA;  Patricia Blood of Ionia, MI; Jane Armbruster of Sudbury, MA 

 

August 
Katherine J. Brown of Rockland, ME; Charles B Rice of Santa Barbara, CA; Delilah Moody of Butler, 

PA; James K. Rice of N. Ridgeville, OH;  Wanda Hinojosa of Dearborn, MI; Gerald Rice of Windsor, 

VT; Joyce Walker of Hot Springs, AR; Tim Sanford of Toronto ON, CANADA; Lois Hess of Ft. 

Wayne, IN; William J. Rice of Broomall, PA;  Jeanette Pollard of Marlborough, MA; Joan Roe of 

Belgrade, MT; Katrina Rice-Schmidt of Ojai, CA; Dr. Robert V. Rice of Falmouth, MA; Grace B 

Horne, Laurel, MS; William R. Wesen of Apple Valley, MN; Karen Bye of Lino Lakes, MN; Nancy 

Nicol of Wellfleet, MA; Helen DePlonty of Midland, MI; Mary Hicks of Wichita, KS; Judith Atkinson 

of Westphalia, MI; Emma Lu Fischer of St. George, UT; John W. Brinton of Centereach, NY; Donald 

H Rice of Concord, NH; Beverly Pelkey of Rockville, MO; Mary Anne Sullivan of Manchester, NY; 

Anita Cooper of Houston, TX; Ellen Blanchard of Carver, MA; John Newton of East Aurora, NY; 

Linwood Erskine Jr. of Paxton, MA; Peggy Ross of Madison, WI; Judy Dailey of Schertz, TX;  

Anne Ficke of Bartlett, NH; Nathan Brownhill APO, AE; Alda Kaye of Wakefield, RI;  

 

September 
 

Steve R Johnston Milwaukee, WI; Sharon Cadieux of Kingston, ON, CANADA; Macy Courtney of 

Dallas, TX; Alice Wareham of Saranac Lake, NY; Betty Seacord of Santa Rosa, CA; Paul J. Rice of 

Sudbury, MA; Marlene Janssen of Ormond Beach, FL; Betty Gilmore of Wayne, NJ; Shirley Johnson 

of Greenfield, MA; Jeffrey Smythe of Freeburg, IL; Ruth Gries of Lakewood, CO; Sharon Krisko of 

Maple Grove, MN; Barbara Niemann of Willow Street, PA; Martha Schroeder of Reno, NV; Alice 

Pierce of Lexington, MA; John Bates of Thorndike, ME; Elizabeth Sander of Plymouth, MA; Eddie 
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Bishop of Lacey, WA; John W Campbell of Dollard-des-Ormeaux, QC, CANADA; Susan Berger of 

Valdosta, GA; Patricia Young of Elk Rapids, MI; Suzanne Kadiff of Watertown, MA; David Bohrman 

of Ben Lomond, CA; David King of Nauvoo, IL; Lois Kendall of East Falmouth, MA; Iris Milne of 

Glendale, AZ; Roy Powers of Wilbraham, MA; June Payne Rockford, IL  
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ERA Reunion Overview 
 

 

 

WHEN  September 21 & 22, 2012 – come see the beautiful fall colors in New England! 

 

WHERE Hampton Inn / Boston-Natick 

 

HOTEL Hampton Inn / Boston-Natick at 319 Speen St. in Natick, MA located 17 miles west of 

Boston, south of Wayland and MA Route 9 at the intersection of MA Routes 27 

and 135.  The hotel has Wi-Fi everywhere at no charge. 
 

 

   www.hamptoninn.com/hi/boston-natick 

 

 

Those choosing to stay overnight at the Hampton Inn are responsible for calling in their own room 

reservations and should tell the hotel you are coming to the “Edmund Rice Reunion”“ to receive the 

special rate of $109.00.  The block of rooms at this rate will only be held until August 31
th
.  After that date 

the hotel removes the block and anyone can book a room, there is no guarantee of special rates from that 

day on.  Call the Hampton Inn directly at (508) 653-5000.   

 

5 rooms are reserved for Thursday, 15 for Friday and 5 for Saturday night.  The cost of $109.00 per 

night includes breakfast.   

 

 

 

Remember New England is a popular tourist destination during the fall.  Reserve your room early. 

 

 

 

RESERVATIONS   Included in this newsletter is a reservation form that must be returned along with 

all applicable payments.  Reservations and payment in advance is required for the Bus Tour, Friday 

Night Dinner and Saturday Catered Luncheon. 

 

 

DEADLINE We must receive, back from you, the Registration Form by September 10
th
 so we can 

finalize our menus at the hotel.  Please remember these dates allow for mail delivery time.  

 

 

CHECKS All checks should be made payable to: Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc. and mailed 

with your registration form to: 

 

     George Rice 

     940 Old Post Road 

     Cotuit, MA 02635-2922 

 

http://www.hamptoninn.com/hi/boston-natick
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ERA REUNION AGENDA 
If anyone has questions or needs to make a change, after sending in their registration form, please call 

George Rice at (508) 428-3243. 

 

Friday Sept 21 
 

1 – 5:00p We will be departing on our famous narrated bus tour from the Hampton Inn parking lot 

at 1pm and will return there about 5pm.  We will be visiting the Edmund Rice 

Homestead, Wayland Center the Old North Cemetery and original Town center where 

ERA erected a grave marker for Edmund Rice, local Rice historical landmarks and other 

sites of interest.  George Rice will be our tour guide. Cost is $15.00 per person. 

You must be prepaid.  Sign up and attach check with registration form included in this 

newsletter.  The bus tour is popular and space fills up quickly!  
 

5:15-6:15p       Social time --- join us and meet your cousins.   

 

6:15p Join us for dinner in the Concord Room - Pick a seat for dinner. 

Cost is $25.00 per person.  You must be prepaid. Signup and attach check with 

registration form included in this newsletter.    

 

7:45p  Board of Directors board meeting in Heritage Room. 

 

Saturday Sept 22 
Registration required for continental breakfast and catered luncheon.   

 

9:00a Gather at the Concord Room for socializing with fellow cousins, reviewing the books and 

other items for sale, and viewing the extensive database of our ERA genealogy on the 

computer.  This is the time to fill the blanks in your genealogy, connect with researching 

the same lines, and learn more about the ERA.  Rice books will be available to purchase.   

Coffee, Tea and pastries will be available in the morning. 

 

9:45a  John Chandler, ERA President, welcomes cousins to the 2012 Reunion. 

 

10:00a  1) Mike Rice – Introduction to Edmund Rice: a summary of research about his life. 

 2) John Chandler – presentation on both database and DNA projects. 

3) Mike Rice – The early ERA, 100 years and more 

4) New This This Year: Ask the Directors - question and answer period  

 

11:55a  Family Photo 

 

Noon  Catered Luncheon.  Cost is $20.00 per person.  You must be prepaid. 

 Signup and attach check with registration form in this newsletter. 

 

1:00p Professor Kate Grandjean of Wellesley College will be our guest speaker.  She will speak 

on “Interactions between natives and settlers in Colonial New England”. 

 

2:00p-3:00p Edmund Rice Association Annual Meeting 
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Reunion Registration Form 
NAMES OF ATTENDEES: 

_____________________________________         ___________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________         ___________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________        ___________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number (in case of emergency)       (           ) __________- _______________ 

 

FRIDAY BUS TOUR RESERVATION 

The bus will leave from the Hampton Inn parking lot at 1pm and will return there about 5pm.  We will be 

visiting local Rice historical landmarks and other sites of interest.  George Rice will be our tour guide. 

Please pay in advance, $15.00 per person (please attach check) 

 

Yes Attending, #_______  No, not attending,# ______    Total $’s__________ 

Names: _________________________   Names: ________________________ 

________________________________  _______________________________ 

________________________________  _______________________________    

 

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER RESERVATION 
Dinner includes salad, a choice of Fillet of Beef or Crusted Boston Scrod, salad, and Heath Bar 

Cheesecake and coffee or tea.  There will also be Red and White Wine available. 

 Please pay in advance for dinner, $25.00 per person (please attach check) 

 

Yes attending, #______   Number of Fillet of Beef _________   Total $’s ________  

  Number of Crusted Boston Scrod ____________ 

Names: __________________________     ________________________________   

_________________________________    ________________________________ 

_________________________________    ________________________________ 

 

No, not attending #_________ 

 

SATURDAY RESERVATION  
Registration Fee of $20.00 includes both Continental Breakfast and Lunch. 

Please pay in advance, $20.00 per person (please attach check) 

 

Yes attending #_________        Total $’s _________ 

Names: __________________________    _____________________________ 

_________________________________   _____________________________ 

_________________________________   _____________________________ 

 

No, not attending # ________ 

 

        Total Amount included $___________ 

 

Make your check payable to: Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc., and send your check 

along with this form to George Rice not later than September 10th:  
   

    George Rice 

    940 Old Post Rd 

    Cotuit, MA. 02635-2922 
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Rice Books Available 
 

The Rice Family, by Andrew Henshaw Ward   [$5]     110 pages 
Hard-cover reprint.  New, unused.  A genealogical history of descendants of Deacon Edmund Rice who came from 

Berkhamstead, England, and settled in Sudbury, Massachusetts, in 1638.  379 pages.  Includes a soft-cover supplement 

(1967) containing additions and corrections.   

 

The Rice Family, Supplement 2 (Part 1)  [$7]     224 pages 
Supplement Number 2 (Part 1) to The Rice Family, compiled by Margaret S. Rice (1983).  Hard-cover reprint.  New, 

unused.  Additional lines of descent through the first eight generations, which were unknown at the time of publication 

of The Rice Family and the 1967 supplement.   

 

The Rice Family, Supplement 2 (Part 2)  [$8]     720 pages 
Supplement Number 2 (Part 1) to The Rice Family, compiled by Margaret S. Rice (1985).  Hard-cover reprint.  New, 

unused.  A continuation of The Rice Family Supplement 2 (Part 1) from the ninth generation to the present (1985). 

 

Edmund Rice and His Family and We Sought the Wilderness  [$5]     357 pages 
Two manuscripts in one binding.  Hard-cover reprint.  1986.  New, unused.   

Edmund Rice and His Family, by Elsie Hawes Smith (1938)   An historical narrative about the early days of the Rices.  

Contains much genealogical information, as well as being a charming story. 

We Sought the Wilderness, by Rev. Clayton Rice (1949)   An historical narrative based on those Rices who pushed 

Westward to the prairies after short stays in New Hampshire and Vermont. 

 

Send request with a check/money order made payable to Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc. to 

Michael A. Rice 

    201 Old Post Rd 

    Wakefield, RI 02879-3908 

 

More Books… by our cousins 
 

Frederic A. Wallace, Framingham’s Town Historian, is the author of “Ancestors and Descendants of the Rice Brothers 

of Springfield, Mass.:  David Rice, William Marsh Rice, Caleb Hall Rice, Frederick Allyn Rice, Seven Generations – 1704 

to 2004”.  This is a serious genealogy and history of the family descended from David Rice, who first appeared in the records 

of Milton and Weymouth, Mass., around 1725.  Special attention is given to four brothers, born in Springfield, Mass., who 

went to Texas in the early to mid-1800’s to seek their fortunes.  One, William Marsh Rice, became the founder of Rice 

University in Houston.  Their story is a classic example of a family torn apart by the Civil War.  DNA evidence, obtained 

through the ERA’s Rice Family DNA Project, is presented to resolve longstanding questions about the origins of this line.  

From the author, $30 (includes postage to the continental US):  Frederic A. Wallace, 53 Eaton Road, Framingham, MA 

01701 
 

 

Mildred L. Henschel is the author of Lickiss Families and English Ancestors consists of 292 pages and is 

spiral-bound with laminated covers.  It consists of 3 parts:  the first is English Ancestors, which includes Rice, 

Towne, Ball, Boland, Bullard, Mellen, Southworth, Whale, French, Fox, Frost, Moore, and Hancock.  The second 

part starts with Hancock-- Sarah Jane who married the first John Lickiss to come to America and their descendants.  

The 3rd part consists of other Lickiss families, and includes a Table of Contents and Index.  Price is $45, postage 

and handling included.  Mailing address is:  835 Valentine Dr., Dubuque, IA. 52003-0211 

 

Timothy L. Sanford - Searching for the Forgotten War – 1812, Canada, Publication Date February 15, 
2011, and Searching for the Forgotten War - 1812, United States of America, Publication Date March 
2011.  Just in time for this war’s 200th anniversary, these two volumes provide valuable information to 
those interested in the War of 1812 and those who wish to learn about the people, places, and the battles 
fought between North American neighbors in the early nineteenth century. 
Both books are available on Amazon.com 
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                                                                                 EDMUND RICE (1638) ASSOCIATION, INC. 

 

Susan R. Berger 

ERA Membership Chair 

416 Shirley Place 

Valdosta, GA 31605-6422 

srberger@bellsouth.net 

 

r 1, 2009 

             

 

Dear Cousin,        

                            Annual dues are payable by September 1st $___________ 

                                        Additional voluntary contribution  $___________ 

                                                                               Total   $___________ 

The schedule of dues is as follows: 

Under age 80      15.00  

Age 80 and above       5.00 

          Life membership (in a single payment)               200.00 

 

Membership Type: New ___ Renewal ___ Info Update ___ 

 

Preferred Newsletter Delivery Method: Paper via US Mail___ or Email__ 

 

Phone Number (_____) __________-______________ 

 

Email address _____________________________________________________ 

 

Birthday (MM/DD/YYYY) _____________________________________________ 

Added to ERA database for identification (kept confidential) and Birthday Wishes 

 

Name ____________________________________________________________ 

Due to duplicate first & last names: Please include First, Middle, “Maiden” Last, Suffix 

 

Address __________________________________________________________ 

 

City/Town/Province_________________________________________________ 

 

State _________ Zip/Postal Code ___________________ 

 

Country (if not USA) ______________________________ 

 

Note: Dues rate is per person; there is no discount for a spouse or children.  The Board of 

Directors voted to insert the "Additional Voluntary Contribution" line in an attempt to offset 

the erosion of our treasury due to the current low interest rates.  Additional contributions 

are appreciated. 

 

You may pay your annual dues via PAYPAL and complete & submit this form via our website 

www.edmund-rice.org.  Both websites email me when you submit. 

–OR- 

Make check payable to Edmund Rice (1638) Association, Inc., and send with this form to: 

  

     Susan Berger 

     416 Shirley Place 

     Valdosta, GA 31605-6422 

 

http://www.edmund-rice.org/

